
 This Week’s  

     winner is:  

8 

Please follow the following link https://
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/lunch-menu/ to 

find our school lunch menu.  

On our return we will be following week 1 of 
the new Feb-July menu.  

Important dates  

coming soon… 

14.2.2025 

Closes for Half Term 

24.2.2025 

Return from Half Term 

26-28.2.25 

Standon Bowers Yr4 

7.3.25 

World Book Day 

13.3.25 

Daffodil Service—Yr3 
parents 

20.3.25 

Class photographs 

 

All above dates are 
taken directly from our 
school calendar. If you 
would like to see events 

past the dates listed 
above please visit our 

school webpage—
calendar. 

Class Attendance 

Creative Caterpillars 94% 

Busy Bees 92.9% 

Class 2 95% 

Class 3 94.9% 

Class 4 94.8% 

Class 5 95.2% 

Class 6 97.2% 

Class 7 96.3% 

Class 8 97.7% 

Class 9 93% 

https://www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/lunch-menu/
https://www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/lunch-menu/
https://www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/calendar/?yr=2024&month=11&dy=&cid=mc-765cda49ecaf234cf662537f0ba90dfd


 

 

 Achievements Outside of School…. 

Class 2– Marnie 

Class 3– Charlie C 

Class 4– Marnie 

Class 5– Isla 

Class 6– Logan C 

Class 7– Hollie-Mae 

Class 8– William 

Class 9– James 

Nursery— Harriet 

Creative Caterpillars— All of class 

Busy Bees– Isla 

Class 2– Darcie 

Class 3– Albie 

Class 4– Mabel 

Class 5– All of class 

Class 6– Della 

Class 7– Amber 

Class 8– Ethan 

Class 9– Sienna 

Nursery– Halley 

Creative Caterpillars–  Jessica 

Busy Bees– Poppy 

Class 2– Ayeza 

Class 3– Bryony 

Class 4–  Jessica 

Class 5– Poppy 

Class 6– Tahlia 

Class 7– Rio 

Class 8– Lilly 

Class 9– Jaxon 

 

 

House Points  



#WakeUpWednesday 

#WakeUpWednesday aims to equip every 
trusted adult with the knowledge and skills 
that they need to keep up with the latest 
information, implement best practice and 
heighten their awareness of issues around 

three core topics; online safety, mental health 
& wellbeing; and climate change &           

sustainability. Relevant to all parents and            
educators, from early years through to 

secondary school, the #WakeUpWednesday 
resources can be accessed both on a desktop 

and via our #WakeUpWednesday app, 
providing instant and easy access to         

world-class expertise in the areas they need 
the most at anytime or anywhere.  

This week I would like to direct your        
attention to What Parents & Educators Need 

to Know about Developing Emotional 
Literacy.  

PTFA MEETING  

The PTFA welcome you to join them on Monday 3rd March at 
5pm in school. During this meeting we will discuss up and coming         

fundraising events and allocation of raised funds.  

There will be a Teams link available if you are not able to make the 
meeting in person but still wish to contribute. Please speak to      

Mrs Taylor who will be able to take your name and email address 
to add to the mailing list.  

PE Reminders 

Please be reminded that earrings or 
jewellery are not permitted to be 

worn during PE lessons.  

Thank you for your understanding 
and support. 

Forest School 

Thank you for your patience while 
Forest School has been closed. Class 

sessions will restart with Year 3’s 
forest school sessions on a Friday 
upon our return. Year 2’s parental 
engagement will be rearranged and 

the new date communicated.  

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/emotional-literacy
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/emotional-literacy













